
 

 

30 September 2024 
 

File Ref: 240771 
 
Andrew F 
fyi-request-28234-af71f97b@requests.fyi.org.nz 
  
Dear Andrew, 
  
Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 29 August 2024 that WorkSafe 
asked you to refine on 9 September 2024. 
  
Under section 15A of the Official Information Act, we have decided to extend the time limit for 
deciding on your request by an additional 20 working days. This extension will also apply to the time 
limit for transferring your request, should this become relevant. A decision on your request will now 
be due by 5 November 2024.  
  
This extension is required because your request requires a search through a large quantity of 
information. 
  
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review this decision, and further 
information is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  
  
If you require further assistance, please contact ministerial.services@worksafe.govt.nz.  
  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mark Johnson 
Head of Insights 
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